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As usual, the summer term has been full
of fantastic events, activities and learn-
ing. Students have had the opportunity
to complete their GCSE exams whilst still
having time to go gliding, complete a
week of outdoor activities, undertake
numerous educational visits, complete
college courses and successfully transi-
tion into next year’s class groups ready
for September.

Some of our older students have been
preparing for life after Learning Opportu-
nities having successfully applied to start
college courses in September. They have
been developing their independence
skills and are now fully prepared for the
next step in their education. We wish
them all the best for the future and hope

_to see them at

M the Christmas

Craft Fair in

Aside from all the fun events, as you
know we were fortunate to have a visit
from Ofsted in June. We will be using the
findings in the report to continue to de-
velop the school and ensure we are
providing the best possible opportunities
for all the students. We are very grateful
for the support from all parents and car-
ers and for your positive feedback.

Your support in ensuring students attend
each day, in uniform and ready to learn
is appreciated and very important in
them making progress.

If you have any ideas or would like to dis-
cuss any aspects of school life, please
contact us at the school at any time.

Have a fantastic summer, we look for-
ward to seeing students again in
September. o




Term dates

Dates for next year can be found on our website

www.learningopps.org

Students return to school on Wednesday 5th
September 2018
Other Events

Macmillan Coffee Morning

comeroR Friday 28th September comeror
COFFEE AND COFFEE AND

CAKE 10am—11.30am CAKE

Christmas Craft Fair

Friday 23rd November
3pm—5pm

Parent Open Afternoons

An opportunity to enjoy coffee and cake, speak to staff, look
at work and review EHCP outcomes

KS 4—Wednesday 12th December
KS3—Thursday 13th December




